
PROPOSED DEARBORN NO SHOOTING ZONE ORDINANCE (CITIZEN 
PROPOSED) - COMMENTS FROM WHATCOM COUNTY DEPARTMENTS 

 
Per Whatcom County Code 9.32.060(B), the proposed ordinance to establish a no 
shooting zone to be known as the Dearborn No Shooting Zone (citizen proposed) 

was routed to the following County departments for comment: Prosecuting 
Attorney, Sheriff, Executive, Planning and Development Services, and Public Work. 

 
As of today, May 10, 2021, the following comments have been received: 

 

Public Works (Administration and Engineering): “We reviewed the 

ordinance. We have no objections, it is good to proceed from our end.”  

 

Planning and Development Services: “PDS has no comments.” 

 
Sheriff’s Department:  “We have received few complaints about 

hunting/shooting over the years in the Drayton Harbor area.”  


